
HAUGHTON PARISH COUNCIL NEWS
The May meeting of the Parish Council was the Annual Meeting, elections took place to elect a Chairman and a Vice Chairman for the coming year. Cllr. Mike Allen was elected Chairman and Cllr. Derek Warbrick was elected Vice Chairman.

HAUGHTON SURVEY
The closing date for the survey has now passed, thank you to all those who took part and to the Village Shop for acting as a collection point. The Parish Council is now in the process of collating the responses and will report back to the Parish in due course. 
TELEPHONE BOX BOOK EXCHANGE

Final arrangements are being made for the opening of the book exchange in the former telephone box on Newport Road. It is hoped that the box will open in July. 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

The Annual Parish Meeting which is ordinarily held between 1st March and 1st June but was delayed due to the Covid -19 pandemic is to be held on Monday 27th September at Haughton Village Hall, further details to follow. 
FUTURE MEETINGS
The next two meetings of the Parish Council will take place on Monday, 28th June and Monday, 26th July, 2021 at 7.00 pm at Haughton Village Hall. 
If as a member of public you would like to attend please contact the Clerk on 07792 634312 or by email clerk@haughtonpc-staffs.org.uk in order for the necessary arrangements to be made to comply with current Covid restrictions. 
Copies of the agenda and the minutes of the previous meetings can be found on the village notice board and website.


